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Northacre wins approval for Ten
Broadwa

Northacre wins approval for Ten Broadway.
Northacre said Westminster City Council has granted planning permission for the
redevelopment of the Headquarters of New Scotland Yard, a site known as Ten

Broadway.

The development is an opportunity to create a contemporary Westminster
destination.

It will provide exceptional residential, office and retail space and a generous new
public sphere linking Victoria Street with Broadway and Dacre Street to the north.

At 9:32am: (LON:NTA) Northacre PLC share price was +1.5p at 42p

Story provided by StockMarketWire.com



